
From:  Kitty Gordillo <kgordillo@hollywoodpal.org>

Sent time:  05/28/2020 10:52:30 AM

To:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Letter of Support for the Hollywood Center Project

Attachments:  Letter of Support for Hollywood Center 5-26-20.pdf    
 

Good Morning Ms. Nguyen,

Attached is a formal letter of support for the Hollywood Center Project.  Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me
at either of the numbers listed below.

Thank you

Kitty Gordillo

-- 
Kitty Gordillo
Executive Director
Hollywood Police Activities League (Hollywood PAL)
1358 N. Wilcox Avenue
Hollywood, CA 90028
Office: 323 467 7114; Cell: 818 427 7485
www.hollywoodpal.org

tel:323%20467%207114
tel:323%20467%207114
http://www.hollywoodpal.org/


Kitty Gordillo 
 

Home Address  Work Address 
2364 Norwalk Avenue  6501 Fountain Avenue 
Los Angeles, CA 90041  Los Angeles, CA 90028 

 

 

 

May 26, 2020 

To whom it may concern: 

RE: Hollywood Center Project 

I am pleased to support MP Los Angeles’ Hollywood Center Project.  As a native Los Angelino working 

over 20 years in the Hollywood Community, I’ve seen a myriad of changes to the Hollywood’s resident 

make-up, workforce, and its overall landscape.   MP Los Angeles has done a great job on designing a plan 

that will definitely have a positive impact on the community as it addresses housing and workforce 

challenges while being socially responsible creating a footprint that takes greenspace and community 

access into consideration.  It will be an asset supporting needs for a community that continues to grow. 

Hollywood Center 4.5-acre, LEED Gold Certified, mixed-use vertical community at Hollywood and Vine 

will bring over 1000 units including much needed low income senior living to Hollywood, space for 

businesses addressing parking needs and still while making sure to showcase Hollywood’s iconic Capitol 

Records Building.   

As the Executive Director for the Hollywood Police Activities League which provides LAPD Officer and 

volunteer lead youth programs for underserved kids in the community, I look at a business’ commitment 

to improving the community when considering them as a partner.  MP Los Angeles has been a part of 

the Hollywood community for years and they are dedicated to improving lives, opportunities, and 

experiences for all our locals.    

The project will create new jobs, living spaces, and playing spaces.  Personally, I think it will be a 

fabulous addition to the Hollywood community. 

Should you have any questions or need additional information from me, please do not hesitate to 

contact me. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Kitty Gordillo 

 

   

Le
tte

r 
of

 S
up

po
rt

 fo
r 

H
ol

ly
w

oo
d 

C
en

te
r 

5-
26

-2
0.

pd
f


